
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Zoning Board of Appeals of the City of Ottawa, Illinois, 

will conduct a Public Hearing on Thursday, July 18, 2024, at 7:00 P.M. in the Council 

Chambers at City Hall, 301 West Madison Street, Ottawa, Illinois, to hear a request for 

variances from the Zoning Ordinance for the following described property: 

 

   

 

NO JULY MEETING. MEETING CANCELED. 

 

 

 

Anyone wishing to appear and be heard may do so at that time.  

Charlie Sheridan, Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

This meeting is available via livestream at:  Live Stream (cityofottawa.org) 

https://cityofottawa.org/live-stream/

